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TIMELY WARNING — MOTOR VEHICLE (SCOOTER/MOTORCYCLE) THEFT

This information is being released in accordance with the federal Jeanne Clery Disclosure of Campus Security Policy
and Campus Crime Statistics Act. The Clery Act requires all colleges and universities that participate in federal
financial aid programs to keep and disclose information about crime on and near their respective campuses,
including timely warnings of crimes that may represent a threat to the safety of students or employees.

Reported: Wednesday/6-26-19/ 7:15 PM
Occurred: Wednesday/6-26-19/ Between 6:30 AM-6:15 PM
Incident Location: FORT LAUDERDALE-DAVIE CAMPUS: HPD GARAGE, 15t FL

Incident: A motorcycle/scooter was reported stolen from the HPD Garage.
Vehicle Description: Yellow/2018 Peace Sports 49cc motorcycle/scooter.

Crime Prevention: Anyone with information on this motor vehicle theft should immediately call
the Town of Davie Police at 954-693-8200 or the NSU Public Safety Department at 954-262-
8999.

e Even if you are only leaving your bike for a short period of time, make sure it is secured.

e When you are away from home, secure your motorcycle while it is parked by locking
several bikes together or to a secure object that cannot be dismantled.

e Use multiple locks such as fork, disc and ignition.

e Use disc locks with a large bright colored tag to remind you of the lock and to make
the lock more visible to thieves.

e Lock the front forks on the motorcycle.

e Lock your ignition.

e After you have parked your bike, continue to check on it by looking back as often as
possible when leaving the area.

e Do not store your title on the motorcycle.

e Keep your registration and insurance card on your person so that if your bike is stolen,
you are able to more quickly verify motorcycle ownership and have the Vehicle

Identification Number (VIN) number handy for law enforcement.

This Timely Warning was prepared and distributed by the Nova Southeastern University Public Safety
Department using information available as of 6-26-19 at 10:00 PM




